
From: Sharla Arledge on behalf of Comments
To: Gary Hess; Amy Johnson
Subject: FW: Comment Submitted
Date: Friday, May 7, 2021 10:14:50 AM

 
 

From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2021 7:47 PM
To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Comment Submitted
 

From: Frank luther at dave_luther@hotmail.com
Phone: 6083385303
Address: P.O. Box 144
City: craigmont
State: Idaho
Zip Code: 83523

Comment:
I appreciate the simplification of the layout but I strongly disagree with linking the zones.
Many class 1 streams in my area are surrounded by marshy vegetation and prohibiting harvest
due to a natural lack of trees seems counterproductive to the goals of healthy working forests.
Also I think a target RS of 50 might encourage management of SPZs instead of stagnation.
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